
 
March 2020   

Dates to Remember 

3/2-6 Dr. Suess Week 

3/6 Report Cards 

3/17 Spirit Day at  

Chick-Fil-A Milledgeville 

3/20 School Picture Day 

Meet the S taff 
 

Lindsey McKinnley is fairly 

new to our team but she 

fits in perfectly. She be-

gan working here in 2019 

as our assistant director 

and we are so lucky to 

have her. She and her 

husband, Dustin, have 3 

boys that all attend 

HHCA -Lucas (7), Zach 

(5), Axel (18 m). They 

both serve on staff at 

New Life Ministries 

church in Milledgeville as 

Youth directors. She 

LOVES chocolate, coffee 

has a heart for raising 

up the next generation to 

know the Lord. Say Hello! 

next time you see her. 

Kids and cockleburs 
Watch your life and doctrine closely. 
Persevere in them. 1 Timothy 4:16 

Have you ever experienced the sting of 
cockleburs in your shoes? They are 
armed with dozens of sharp spines that 
grab your socks and eventually work 
their way into the skin. They’re terribly 
annoying. 
 

Cockleburs are remarkable in that inside 
their prickly seedpods are not just one, 
but several seeds, and they germinate in 
different years. If the first seed fails to 
sprout one year due to poor conditions, 
the second is still waiting in the ground 
for the next season. And if that one 
doesn’t take root, there is still a third 
seed waiting for the year after that. 
 

Cockleburs can tell us something about 
parenting. When the “seeds” of your 
instruction on life and faith fail to germi-
nate, the effort seems in vain. Yet if you 
persist in your teaching and in setting a 
godly example, your endeavors are likely 
to be rewarded (1Tim 4:16). Like a cock-
lebur seed that lies dormant for a dec-
ade or more, the lessons you plant now 
may one day break through and blossom 
in the hearts and minds of your children. 
-Dr. James Dobson 

EMPLOYMENT  

OPPORTUNITIEs 
We are still on the hunt for 
teachers! Email your resume to 
happyhollowchristianacadmy  
@gmail.com or come speak 
with us! 

+
What is your favorite thing 
about Happy Hollow? 
 

PreK-Autumn: “I Like painting 
and going outside.” 

Kinder-Leah: “Lunch, cause its 
yummy.” 

1st-Walker: “We learn about    
Jesus!” 

2nd-Alia: “All the people here are 
really nice!” 

Open enrollment is here 
for the 2020-2021 school 

year! 
  

Please fill out an enroll-
ment application and  
return the $50 initial  

deposit by March 16th. 
The remaining $200  

cirriculum fee will be due 
by May 22nd! 

Happy Hollow  

Headlines 

http://www.biblestudytools.com/search/?t=niv&q=1ti+4:16
https://www.crosswalk.com/faith/
http://www.biblestudytools.com/search/?t=niv&q=1ti+4:16


  

 
 

Because of generous donations we are able to fulfill our mission of providing a 
Christ centered learning environment in the heart of Wilkinson County. 

 

Call Happy Hollow at 478-946-0063 to make a donation over the phone.  
Ask about our automatic monthly draft 

Visit us at www.happyhollowca.com  
click ‘Donate’ at the top! 

FUNdraising 
SHOE DRIVE: We will continue to collect new  

and gently used shoes through April 23rd. Please ask 

friends, family, and your church to help us meet our goal! 
 

 

Chick-Fil-A Spirit Day:  Eat at Chick-Fil-A in  

Milledgeville anytime on March 17th and mention  

Happy Hollow Christian Academy to help raise funds! 

Squirrel Hunt . . . with Dr. Suess!  

On the  

Loose. . .  

Get Involved! 
Join our donor seeking team! We are looking 
for parents, grandparents, family members or 
friends that have a heart for this school, and 
our mission, who can put hands and feet to 
helping us grow support for the school finan-
cial.ly Our desire is it continue to serve the 
community for years to come. 

Next Meeting: Monday, March 9th 5-6:30pm 

Crazy Socks 

Service: packing shoes 

Teacher Appreciation 

Valentine’s Breakfast 


